
Utah Public Service Commission     December 16, 2016 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 E. 300 S. 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84114 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to voice my concerns and opposition to the recent proposal by Rocky 
Mountain Power (RMP) to dramatically change the rate structure for new solar 
rooftop customers.  I am scheduled to have solar panels installed on my roof in the 
next few weeks.  My motivation for doing this came from my belief that it is the right 
thing to do in light of the undisputable evidence that climate change is real and 
currently the world’s greatest threat.  Locally, our dependence on burning fossil 
fuels adds significantly to the dangerous air quality we experience year round.  I 
consider my small (yet expensive) investment my responsibility to our planet’s 
future.   
 
Rocky Mountain Power could be a leader in our fight against climate change by 
supporting a long-term investment in our community. Rather than discouraging 
private investors and the solar power industry, which is creating countless jobs in 
our community, RMP should work to incentivize not punish those that want to 
invest in a clean future.   
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Margo Stevens 
430 G. St. 
SLC, Ut. 84103 
 
 
 
  
 
  




